December 13, 2023

All,

Friendly reminder, the GMVEMSC Research meeting is canceled
for the month of December due to the holiday season. We will resume
back to normal schedule beginning January 2, 2024. We hope you have
a blessed and safe holiday!

Respectfully,

Nancy Pook, MD FACEP,
Chair Research Committee
Greater Miami Valley EMS Council

Kendra L. Harris
Co-Chair; Research Committee
Greater Miami Valley EMS Coungi

.




